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January 11, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear NITCS Members/Friends: 
 
Happy New Year!  We trust you had a great Christmas and a safe New Year 
celebration… and now we find ourselves back to our daily routines.   
 
We want to welcome the following individuals to the NITCS Board of Directors: 
 
President:  David Barbosa    

 
Vice-President: Carlos “Johnny” Reyes 
 
Treasurer:  Irma Dominguez 

 
Secretary:  Elisa Campos  
 
As you know, the newly elected Board of Directors officially assume their positions 
on January 3, 2017 to serve their 2-year term (January 1, 2017-December 31, 2018).  
Thank you for participating in the NITCS election process!   
 
We look forward to seeing you at our Membership Appreciation Dance on Saturday, 
February 11, 2017 at the West Chicago American Legion Hall.  There will be no 
admittance fee for the Appreciation Dance; it is free as a token of appreciation for 
our members.  Former members and members who have not paid their 2017 dues 
are welcome, and can pay their membership dues at the dance.  Additional 
information will be posted on our website. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David Barbosa 
President  
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